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Committee elections will take place on 12 December 

Members of Humboldt-Universität can cast their vote within the framework of
academic self-administration: Important decisions on research, teaching and studies
are made in the HU's central and decentralised committees, some of which will be
newly elected in December.

The following elections will take place on 12 December:

Faculty Council of the Faculty of Arts and Humanities
Faculty Council of the Faculty Language, Literature and Humanities
Faculty Council of the Faculty of Economics and Business Administration
Council of the Professional School of Education
Council of the Centre for British Studies

To be re-elected:

Committee for the election of the full-time Women's and Equal Opportunities
Officers and their deputies for the status groups of female university lecturers
and academic staff

Council of the Berlin Institute for Islamic Theology for the status group of
employees for technology, service and administration

Note:

The re-election of the committee for the election of the full-time Women's and Equal
Opportunities Officers and their deputies for the status groups of female university
lecturers and academic staff will take place at the respective institutions, in contrast
to what was reported in the Humboldt Info on 28 November, the events will take
place at the respective institutions. In the main building, room 1053B, west atrium,
only the eligible female employees of the central university administration will vote.

Further information:

Polling stations: Overview of locations and opening hours (soon to be found here)

View election proposals

 

 

 

 

Click here to unsubscribe

Photo: Stefan Klenke

Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin 

Unter den Linden 6
  10099 Berlin

E-Mail: interne-kommunikation@hu-berlin.de

www.hu-berlin.de

https://gremien.hu-berlin.de/de/wahlen
https://gremien.hu-berlin.de/de/wahlen
mailto:interne-kommunikation@hu-belin.de
mailto:%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20interne-kommunikation@hu-berlin.de



